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Preston Western Distributor Road 

Statement of Reasons  

 

The purpose of this proposal is to correct the names of the newly constructed roads 
from their temporary moniker, as well as to correct a few minor errors relating to the 
measurements of the various speed limits within this order. 

This proposal also reduces the speed limit on Lea Lane (U4584) from 40mph to 
30mph. The construction of the new Preston Western Distributor Road has now cut off 
this section of road and a 40mph speed limit is no longer considered a safe or 
appropriate limit, given the new nature of this road. 

 


